DAILY BULLETIN: Friday, May 11, 2018 (A-day)

GENERAL INFORMATION:

Reserved VIP Parking for the 2018-2019 School Year, Available Now the final 2 spots

Have you been waiting for a chance to get a **Reserved VIP 2018-19 Renewable Parking Spot for your sophomore or junior**? Here is your final chance!

We have two remaining **VIP Parking Spots available** for the upcoming school year. This is a PVHS Booster Club Fundraiser. Reserved parking gets you a personal spot at the front of the school with a personalized sign in front of it! No more running late to class because of parking issues. These spots will be renewable for the following year. Please contact Lisa Smithsmithpve@cox.net for additional information

.....

PRESS FRIENDS

PRESSFRIENDS - JOIN THE MOVEMENT!

PressFriends has been making writing fun for underserved elementary students for ten years! Started by local students in 2008, PressFriends' middle school and high school volunteers have mentored more than 4000 elementary students, produced more than 130 elementary student newspapers and printed over 50,000 copies of those newspapers. Our goal is to making writing fun for both the reporters and the volunteers. In addition to our afterschool newspaper clubs, we have a number of fun summer programs at the Wilmington Boys & Girls Club, the Boys & Girls Club of Port of LA, and Richstone Family Center. Students who volunteer 25 hours or more in a year, including at least three afterschool newspaper club mentorings, can apply for a position on our student board. We are a youth-led, all-volunteer organization, so our student board runs all of our afterschool newspaper club mentorings and our summer sessions.

All student volunteers must go through a <u>NEW VOLUNTEER TRAINING</u>. Our next one is **Saturday, May 19, from 10:30 a.m. to 11:45 a.m.** at the Community Room in the **Peninsula Center Library**. To sign up, go to http://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4fa9aa2aaa8-newvolunteer9. For more information about PressFriends, go to www.facebook.com/pressfriends, www.pressfriends.org.

YEARBOOK SIGNUPS

Would you like to join an award winning publication? **Please sign up (with the link below) for PVHS Triton Yearbook**! Staff interviews will be held on May 24th. Please fill out the Triton **Yearbook Application (attached)** and get **a teacher's recommendation (also attached)** and turn into Ms. Pavelka's Room 415.

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/30e0c44a9a72aa1f49-triton2
STUDENTS,
All OUTSTANDING FINES and/or OBLIGATIONS at PVHS Library and/or Student Store MUST be cleared by THURSDAY , MAY 17 th
Failure to clear obligations may result in the withholding of yearbooks (all grade levels) and cap & gown and graduation tickets (seniors).
Payment methods for Library (textbooks) and/or Student Store (sports equip/returned check) obligations must be in the form of CASH, CASHIERS CHECK or MONEY ORDER (payable to PVHS). A receipt will be issued at time of payment. <u>Library Hours</u> : Monday-Friday, 7am-3:30pm <u>Student Store Hours</u> : Monday-Friday, 7:30am-3:30pm
Thank you for your cooperation in clearing these fees. PVHS Student Accounting
GRAD NITE 2018
 Rock The Boat Class of 2018 Enjoy your last night together as a class on a fantasy yacht cruise out of Marina Del Rey. DJ, dancing dinner, karaoke, photo booth, airbrush tattoos and more Leaves from PVHS after graduation ceremony. Check in at 7:00-7:15 pm outside the OAR. Travel by bus to Marina Del Rey and return to PVHS around 1:30-2am. Cost is \$150 per graduate if purchased before May 15th. Go to www.pvhsgradnite.com for more information and payment instructions. Questions: email info@pvhsgradnite.com or call Kim Stoneman (310) 210-9448.
2018-19 STUDENT BOARD MEMBER Any student interested in applying for the student member seat to represent his/her school on the Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District Board of Education please fill out the attached application and submit to the Counseling Office. The term of office is for a period of one year, beginning July 1, 2018, and running through June 30, 2019. The application deadline is Friday, May 18, 2018 . Interested applicants will be invited to appear before an interschool selection committee. Click here to review Board Policy 9150 .

LIBRARY:

The library will be CLOSED at lunch Thursday, May 17 th
™ BREAKOUT BOX GAME
Friday, May 11th at lunch the library club is playing a <i>BREAKOUT BOX</i> game and it is open to all students. The idea is that you race the clock to solve a series of clues to break something (<i>in this case the metaphorical existence of intellectual freedom</i>) out of the box.
*Students can still eat their lunches but all food and hands that have touched food must be kept far away from the materials. The library's sink is available for hand washing before joining in.
KNITTING
Knitting happens every Thursday in the library, lunch through the first hour of 3rd or 6th . Join in to learn a new skill. Make something for yourself, a friend, or make a baby blanket to donate to a local NICU hospital.
COUNSELING OFFICE NEWS:
SCROC
SoCal Roc is now enrolling for an El Camino Summer Bridge course (classes begin July 9th) and the Fall 2018 semester (classes beginning September 10th). Come to the counseling office to sign up and learn more about the Summer Bridge course and the other classes we offer.
MINDFULNESS PROGRAM
A Mindfulness Program will be offered every B Tuesday at lunch in the Wellness Center . All students and staff are invited. See Jill Moeller or Nancy De La Rosa for questions.
•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••

COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER NEWS:

OUTSIDE OPPORTUNITIES:

Camp Counselors needed for TANOSHII Fun Camp sponsored by the South Bay JACL. The mission of this camp is to "Promote the Legacy of the Japanese American Culture and Heritage to our Youth". The camp will take place from July 9 to July 13, 2018 at the Gardena Valley Japanese Cultural Institute (JCI). Camp Counselors must attend the entire camp week from 9:00am to 3:30pm. They can be any college student or high school student entering his or her junior or senior year in the fall of 2018 and should have knowledge/experience with Japanese American culture and heritage. Applications for Camp Counselors are available now on the GVJCI website at: www.jci-gardena.org/tanonshii-fun-camp If you have any questions, please contact the TANOSHII Camp Director, Ray Shibata by email at www.tanoshiifuncamp.org

Camp Cardiac and Camp Neuro applications have just opened up for 2018! Run by medical students in over 30 cities nationwide with locations in Los Angeles, Orange County, and San Diego, Camp Cardiac & Camp Neuro are 1-week summer day camps for high school students interested in exploring careers in medicine. Students may learn more and apply by visiting http://www.campcardiac.org and http://www.campneuro.org

U.S. Naval Sea Cadet Corps is a military youth program for young men and women: Navy Sea
Cadet Corp (Ages 14-17) and the Navy League Cadet Corp (Ages 11-13). It is sponsored by the U.S.
Navy, U.S. Coast Guard, and U.S. Marine Corps. Students will have the opportunity to participate in
Aviation, Field and Medical Training, Leadership Development, Military Police Science, Scuba Diving
Sailing and Photo-Journalism. Cadets train aboard U.S. Navy and Coast Guard Vessels and can meet
Sea Cadets from around the world in their International Exchange Program. Information on the program can be accessed at www.bevhillsnavyleague.org , then click on the Sea Cadet tab. For more details, please contact LTJG Doug Irvine, USNSCC at (310) 977-5183 or doug@iwssurveying.com .
•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••

SPORTS NEWS:

HOME GAMES: